August 6th 2019

CSRD Board

Re: OCP for falkland & Silver creek area d

over the past 2 weeks talking with many residents of both falkland & silver creek regarding bylaw 660, the issue of not having an ocp has been mentioned numerous times.

my consensus of this issue is that an ocp is of the upmost priority of our residents as this would include them in participating in the planning of their community.

I would therefore like to discuss this further at the august 15th board meeting.

Thank you,

sincerely,

kelli Rose